
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 4/1/24
Start time: 7:25 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 11 members, 1 guests

● New guest Ken Imly introduced himself to those present.
● Fred DiMaria reported on the current financial status. A check has been sent to the

Gun Club and to the farmer for the Wallkill field.
● Warren reported that at the moment, membership renewals are approximately 4 short

from last year.
● Redwing field report: Field is in good shape. Field is dry, but the parking hill is too

wet to drive on. Use caution when parking.
● Wallkill field report: The field at the moment is too saturated to be able to drive to the

parking area when the flying season starts. We will monitor conditions for
improvements.

● Jim Cillo and Denis Sardo said that they will set up the stations and fencing during the
week when the field opens. Denis has new fencing material.

● The Scale Seminar was held on March 23rd. There was a good turnout of about 30
people. Interesting topics, and a lot of good information.

● There were approximately a dozen responses back in favor of a Float Fly. Ron
Kiedaisch volunteered to set up the event. Some issues to look at are possibly holding
the event a week earlier to help with crowds, FRIA and remote ID concerns.

● An open discussion was held on the idea of running a swap meet.
● For Project Night, 9 models were brought in for display.

Meeting adjourned: 8:45 PM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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